From: Bruce Murphy

To: IDEM LAReports
Subject: June 2024 report for INLA 000091
Date: Monday, July 1, 2024 11:51:47 AM

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

To: Land Application Program

There was no disposal activity for the Town of Denver INLA 000091 during the month of June, 2024.

Bruce Murphy
Certified Operator
7/01/2024
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